
 

 

 
AG/LL 15.05.17 
 

Years 5 & 6 Planetarium 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may be aware our topic for this term is Ancient Greece. Alongside this History 
topic, in Science the children are learning about the Sun, Earth and Moon.  
 
On the first day back to school (Monday 5th June), we will all have an opportunity to 
experience a Planetarium show which will be focusing on Ancient Greece and the 
stars. This will be run by a company called ‘Science Dome’. Each class will have a 45 
minute session and we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £3.00 to assist us 
in enriching your child’s learning.  
 
Please hand this into the School Office with the attached slip by Wednesday 24th May. 
 
Many thanks in advance! 
 
Miss Gibaud  
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Years 5 & 6 Planetarium 
Monday 5th June 

 
 
Please return to the School Office by Wednesday 24th May. 

 

Name ………………………………………………… Class ………………………. 

 
I enclose £3.00 

 

Parent/Carer Signature …………………………… Date ……………………………. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


